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Dear Mr. Ellison:

! As you requested, I am hereby ackrewledging receipt of=ynur December I,, 1986,
letter to me. The letter was received by the Offica of Insrector and Auditor ,

'!
on December 10, 1986.

In response to your letter, Investigeter Edward T. Campbell certreted you c.n
January 8,1987, and requested an interview to clarify your allecctions and ;

obtain t.ny additional inforretion yot> have regardirr these al'egations. At |

'that time, you-declined to be interviewed.

.. la your subsequent telephore call to me on January 3, Tru stated you would
- I

'

meet with us once you get "611 the pieren of the puzzle" together.

You indicated to Mr. Campbell, as well as to me, that at thin time you were
seeking only a written resperse to your December 6, 19Pf, letter. -|

|

Please advise Investigated Campbell when you are reacy to meet with him. His

te..lephone number is 301-492-4453.
j

,

Sincerely,-
'

.

f -/ Lcv4[ s4%,

Sharon R. Connelly, Director'

Office of Inspector and Auditor
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